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THE CROW’S NEST EDITORS’ PHOTOGRAPHIC COMPETITION  

General 
1. Shotley Point Yacht Club (SPYC) recognises that during the sailing season our members take some 
great photos and it would be a shame to not have the opportunity to share them with the wider Club. The 
committee have realised that the best outlet for this, is through the Crow’s Nest our Club Magazine.  
  
Aim 
2.  The aim of the Crow’s Nest Editors’ Photographic Competition is to publicise the many beautiful or 
exhilarating places that sailing can take us, whilst recognising the skill of our members in finding and 
capturing, ‘that moment’. 
 
Eligibility 
3. The competition is open to all SPYC members and children. The picture must be taken during the 
current sailing year and must be taken during any kind of sailing activity. The photo’s do not have to be 
taken whilst sailing or at a club event and don’t have to have boats as a subject. Basically, anything you 
want to take a picture of, whilst near your boat or away with it is acceptable.  
 
We are not David Bailey! 
4. This should be a fun activity, no professional equipment is needed, use your phone and snap away 
and if you think one of your photos is quite nice, enter it, who knows? 
 
Judging 
5.  The Crow’s Nest Editor along with the Commodore and another committee member will choose the 
best, in their opinion. There are two categories, Adults and under 12’s so get the kids and grandkids out on 
the water too! Entries must be received by the 1st of November each season. Winners will be announced at 
the Club AGM. 
 
Child Safety and GDPR 
6. Please be aware that the photos you send in might be published in the Club magazine. Please ensure 
you have the permission of anyone who might be the subject matter of your photo (not accidental 
background people). We will not be able to print the names of any children who appear even with 
permission. Young photographers’ names will appear as long as they are not the subject matter, unless 
redaction is requested by a guardian.  

Question 
7. If you have any questions, please contact Mark Taylor crowsnest@shotleypointyc.org  
 
 
 
 
M Taylor 


